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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

November 8, 2022 

BADIN TOWN HALL 
 

VISITORS 
Nancy Vasser, Jody Hopper, Johnny Alexander, Sherrill Mullis, Sarah Allen, Lenora 

Council, Charlie Council, Charles Curcio, Detrica Watkins, Tito Thomas, Jenny 

Henderson, Curt Dorsey, Jenny Allen, Bonnie Hill 
 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor  

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

Gary Lowder 

Larry Milano 

Demar Huntley 
 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

Stephen Smith, Police Chief 

Terry Eudy, Public Works Director 
 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the hearing for public input on deer overpopulation in Badin. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Jenny Allen, of 41 Hickory St., recalled sending a letter to each council member several 

years ago about deer overpopulation. She said hunting cessation on Alcoa property and 

people feeding deer are drawing more deer into town. 

 

Bonnie Hill, of 131 Spruce St., doesn’t believe feeding deer is drawing them into town. 

She reported speaking with the Mayor of Tigua Cay about deer overpopulation and said 

they told her they use sharp-shooters to thin out the local deer population. 

 

Johnny Alexander, of 64 Cedar St., said banning deer feeding won’t stop them from 

coming into town and destroying property. 

 

Motion to close public hearing regarding deer overpopulation:  Milano 

Second:  Chambers 

Vote:  Passed/Unanimous 

 

Minutes approved December 13, 2022. 


